

IEEE 1722 Call Meeting Minutes  
Feb 25, 2020 8:00 to 9:00am PST

Chair: Dave Olsen (Harman) – Present

Vice Chair: Gordon Bechtel – Present

Secretary: Don Pannell (NXP) – Present & took these minutes.

Attendees:

Ashley Butterworth - Apple  
Craig Gunther – CG Consulting  
Dave Olsen - Harman  
Don Pannell - NXP  
Gordon Bechtel – Bechtech  
Jeff Koftinoff - Apple  
Max Turner – Ethernovia  
Mrudula Kanuri - Nvidia  
Tzahi Madgar - Valens  
Yu-Ting Wu - Ford

Administrative items were covered, such as reminders about the IEEE patent & copyright policies.

Gordy presented Work Items And Preliminary Planning:

<http://grouper.ieee.org/groups/1722/contributions/2020/IEEE1722b-bechtel-WorkItemsAndPrelimPlanning.pdf>

Redundant Audio:

Topic Owner: Ashley + Craig  
Generic Format or above the Formats?

H.265 & AV1:

Topic Owner: ?? – follow up with Frank & Kieran  
RFC Format?

Clock Reference Format:

Topic Owner: ?? - follow up with Frank  
Improvement to an existing format?

Improve CAN & LIN Formats:

Topic Owner: Don  
New Formats needed for backwards compatibility

Expand AVTP Sequence Number:

Topic Owner: ??

Add GM Identity and Expand AVTP Timestamp

Topic Owner: Ashley  
Use new Header version?

Clarify use of tu bit & GM Identity:  
Topic Owner: Marc?  
Clarify?

Marc was planning on attending today's meeting to discuss his presentation, below, on the tu bit, but he had technical difficulties. The group looked this over in his absence. Marc is welcome to present this formally in the future if he wishes:

<http://grouper.ieee.org/groups/1722/contributions/2020/IEEE1722b-Ilouz-tuBitClarification.pdf>

-- End --